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Newsletter to members 

 

CARBINE CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING & MEMBERS ONLY LUNCHEON 

  -  rescheduled-  Friday 26th June 2020 

With the country dropping to Covid 19 Alert Level 1 from midnight tonight, we are now able to 

hold the Carbine Club’s Annual General Meeting.    This has now been rescheduled for Friday, 26th 

June and will be held at the Remuera Club in Ohinerau Street, Remuera.     By holding it by the end 

of June, it enables the Club to comply with the time limits set out in its Constitution!      

Notices with the business to be transacted and details of the Members Only luncheon will be 

circulated shortly, but mark the date in your calendar and we will look forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY HONOUR 

David Ellis CNZM 

David Ellis was appointed a Companion of the New Zealand Order of Merit in the Queen’s Birthday 

Honours for his services to the thoroughbred industry.       David has established himself as one of 

New Zealand’s most astute and successful buyers of bloodstock.   He is Principal of Te Akau Stud, 

which has become one of the leading breeding and racing operations in Australasia producing 

numerous stakes winners and winners of Championship titles in New Zealand, Australia and 

Singapore.    His contribution to New Zealand’s thoroughbred industry also includes involvement in 

the administration of the industry, serving as Chair of Waikato Racing Club, on the Board of NZ 

Thoroughbred Racing Board and NZ Thoroughbred Marketing.      Congratulations David, deserved 

recognition of your immense contribution to the thoroughbred industry.   

 

Regards 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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